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From: council
To: All Alders
Subject: FW: 11/15 CC Agenda Item #1, File 73264, Stormwater Utility Capital Budget, Project #11665 Sauk Creek

Greenway
Date: Monday, November 14, 2022 9:10:58 AM
Attachments: 3975_001.pdf

ATT00001.htm

Good morning alders,
The following message was received in the Council inbox.
Thanks,
Liz Windsor
Common Council Office
608-266-4074

From: Gwen Long 
Sent: Sunday, November 13, 2022 3:24 PM
To: council ; alders@cityofmadison.com; Clerk 
Subject: 11/15 CC Agenda Item #1, File 73264, Stormwater Utility Capital Budget, Project #11665
Sauk Creek Greenway

In regards to November 15 Common Council Meeting, Agenda Item #1, File 73264,
Stormwater Utility Capital Budget, Project #11665 Relating to Sauk Creek Greenway
restoration project:

﻿1. The attachment for the Nov 15 Common Council budget meeting, agenda item
#, file # 73264 incorrectly named the attachment as Walnut Grove Park petition
papers. It should read Sauk Creek Greenway Restoration Project Email Summary
and Petition papers. 

Walnut Grove park petition papers.pdf Attachments: Legislative History 

https://madison.legistar.com/View.ashx?
M=F&ID=11447681&GUID=5D5D863D-C0FD-4F11-B314-C652C287859B

2. Attached below are scanned petitions. Originals were dropped off at City
Clerks office last week but were not included in the agenda. This should also be
attached to the agenda so alders are aware of the 380 petition signatures
opposingAgenda Item #1, File 73264, Stormwater Utility Capital Budget, Project
#11665 Relating to Sauk Creek Greenway restoration project, until we have a
guarantee of citizen engagement and environmental protection.

Attached are the correct 42 pages of community signed petitions in opposition to the Sauk
Creek Greenway Reconstruction Project #11665. (Opposition to a proposed Bike Path were
incorrectly previously attached.)
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Thank you,

Gwen Long
Friends of Sauk Creek


























































































